
Support Literacy Tutoring Resources 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am reaching out to you on behalf of [Organization Name], a 

nonprofit dedicated to improving literacy rates among children and adults in our community. 

As you may know, literacy is a fundamental skill that empowers individuals and enriches 

communities. Unfortunately, many individuals in our area still lack access to essential tutoring 

resources that can help them improve their reading and writing abilities. 

We are currently seeking donations to support our literacy tutoring program. Your generous 

contribution will directly fund resources such as books, teaching materials, and training for our 

dedicated tutors. With your help, we can provide effective literacy tutoring to those who need it 

most. 

Every donation, no matter the size, makes a significant impact. We would be grateful for any 

support you can offer. 

Thank you for considering our appeal. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of those 

striving for literacy. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


